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The Planning Board approved several applications received during 2015. 

1. Subdivision for 7 lots on Hayes Road; 

2. Subdivision for 2 lots on Littleworth Road; 

3. Site Plan Review for home expansion on Bunker Lane; 

4. Site Plan review for commercial building expansion on Route 108; 

5. Site Plan review for commercial building expansion on Route 9; 

6. Request to trim trees on a scenic road. 

Eversource presented a review of its plan to install a 13-mile transmission line connecting the Madbury 

and Portsmouth substations. 

The following table shows the activity by the Planning Board since 2007. 

Type 2015 2014 2013 2012 2011 2010 2009 2008 2007 Total 

Subdivision 2  2  1  1  2  0  1  2  3  14  

Site Plan Review 3  2  2  1  1  0  2  1  1  13  

Home Occupation 0  0  1  0  0  0  0  0  0  1  

Voluntary Merger 0  0  1  0  0  0  0  0  0  1  

Lot Line Adjustment 0  0  0  1  0  0  2  0  2  5  

Other 2  1  2  0  0  0  2  0  0  7  

Total 7  5  7  3  3  0  7  3  6  41  

 

Please note that the Planning Board maintains a website detailing Documents, Maps, Applications and 

Meetings. Give us a look at www.madburynh.org.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Fritz Green, Chairman. 


